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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR RAHM EMANUEL ON KRAFT HEINZ LOCATING IN 
CHICAGO 

   
“Kraft Heinz has made a long term commitment to the City of Chicago, bringing new jobs 
and more economic opportunities to the city with its decision to relocate its co-
headquarter location here. Kraft started in Chicago and I could not be more pleased that the 
company is returning to its roots – recognizing the talent we have, the growing and vibrant 
business community that we have, and the opportunities that exist in Chicago to connect 
with more customers and companies. Not only will Kraft Heinz be bringing hundreds of 
new jobs to the City, but it will become, once again, a pillar of Chicago’s business 
community." 
  

### 
 

Background: 
 

 The City did not offer, nor did Kraft Heinz request any incentives for this relocation. 
 Kraft Heinz has made a long-term commitment to Chicago, signing a 12.5 year lease 

for five floors (170,000 square feet) at the AON Center located at 200 East Randolph 
Street. 
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